
 BRIGHTSPEED OF WI LLC

 1905 WARD AVENUE  LA CROSSE  WI  54601

 608 780-0895  tom.l.murray@brightspeed.com

Relocate existing Brightspeed underground facilities in conflict with City of La Crosse street project on15th Street N between Vine Street and Pine Street. A new manhole will be
constructed over existing conduits on 15th Street N approximately 40 feet south of the existing intersection of 15th Street N and Vine street. New hand holes and conduits will be
placed by directional boring on the west side of 15th St N between Vine & Pine street. New underground conduits will cross Pine street at the 15th Street N intersection to access existing conduits on
north side of Pine street. New copper and fiber will be placed thru the new route and cut over. After cut over existing facilities in 21st St N between Vine and Pine streets will be discontinued in place.
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City of La Crosse Engineering Department
Phone: 608-789-7505   Email:  engineering@cityoflacrosse.org   http://cityoflacrosse.org

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




